
 

 October 11, 2017 
 
Mrs. Barcy McNeal  
Commission Secretary  
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
SUBJECT:  Case No.  17-1279-EL-ATA 
  
Dear Mrs. McNeal: 
 
 Ohio Edison Company hereby wishes to withdraw the filing of their respective Pole 
Attachment Tariffs dated July 24, 2017, in this docket.  The updated tariffs filed in this docket on 
May 25, 2017 will be filed in new dockets. 
 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 Santino L. Fanelli 
 Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
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